/m ME KANSAS GAS AND ELECT < COMPANY

E ELECTRIC CMANYI

February 6, 1985

GLENN L KOESTER
VICE PRESIDENT  NUCLEAR

Mr. Harold R. Denton, Director
Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
washington, D.C. 20555

KMLNRC 85-051

Re: Docket No. STN 50-482

Subj: Supplemental Information Regarding
Generic Letter 83-28

Dear Mr. Denton:

As requested by Mr. Paul O'Connor, NRC Licensing Project Manager
for Wolf Creek Generating Station, Kansas Gas and Electric
Company will provide the following supplemental information
regarding NRC Generic Letter 83-28:

1. A report describing the vendor interface program, including
un explaination of how the NUTAC report has been factored
into the vendor interface program, will be submitted and
implemented prior to December 31, 1986 or prior to
startup from the first refueling outage, whichever
is later.

2. Specific information regarding the periodic maintenance
program and trending of parameters for the reactor trip
breakers will be submitted within 90 days of receipt
of the Operating License.

3. A report describing the reactor trip breaker testing
program, the results of the testing, and the impact of
the results on the breakers' demonstrated life cycle
and periodic replacement interval will be submitted prior
to startup from the first refueling outage.

Yours very truly,
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